
 

Twin Valley Elementary School 

NEWSLETTER  
October 16,  2020 

Thank you to Girls Scout Troop 10686 for the donation to past due 
lunch accounts and projects around TVES!  We Appreciate You! 

From the Nurses Office 

What happens if my child has symptoms at home or gets sick in school?  The Vermont Department of 
Health has provided the following guidelines: 

https://www.healthvermont.gov/sites/default/files/documents/pdf/CYF_VT%20BacktoSchoolAfter
Illness10.6.pdf 

Library Books 

Please return your library books! There is a bin outside of the front doors or you can send the books 
back into school with your child. 

Lunch 

Don’t forget to complete your lunch forms each week. Selections for the upcoming week begin on 
Wednesday at 8am and are due by Friday at 9am.  If you select meals for Wednesday, they will be sent 
home with your child on Tuesday.  

In Person QR Code and Link: 

https://forms.gle/VR1gypvAJtsbbSmd6 

 

 

Remote Learners Link: 

https://forms.gle/Tz2VbJ2ueqR7t4SS9 
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COVID UPDATE: 

Here is a link provided by the state to check on COVID cases in schools.  

https://www.healthvermont.gov/sites/default/files/documents/pdf/COVID19-Transmission-Sch

ools.pdf 
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